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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

8
th
 July 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 The children enjoyed spending time in their new classes yesterday (transfer 

day), it was also lovely to see the new Reception children at St Marys for a 

morning or afternoon session. 

 The Swiss students finish their work experience today, it has been great to have 

them here for two weeks and a big thank you to the families who have hosted 

them. We wish them well in their future studies. 

 We have sent home the hot lunch information today, we are moving to online 

ordering and payment for September – please contact Chartwells if you are 

having difficulties.  The school office will be able to order for you if you are 

unable to access the internet, please see Mrs Wilson before the end of term.  

All orders for the week commencing 5
th

 September must be placed by midnight 

on Sunday 28
th

 August 2016. 

 School reports for each child will be sent home on Tuesday. 

 Just to let you know that Mrs O’Malley’s last day is next Thursday 14
th

 July, if 

you like would to say your farewells. 

 Tennis club will finish on Tuesday, all other clubs are now finished for this 

term. 

 

Another reminder for the swimming galas next week: 

 

KS1 (Year 1 & 2): Tuesday 12
th

 at 10 a.m. 

   KS2 (Year 3 & 4): Wednesday 13
th

 at 10 a.m. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


